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It is my sincere hope that you will vote NO on LD 1432. All Maine citizens need fair 
and kind, compassionate consideration, no matter their sexual preference or gender 
identity. Please be compassionate and kind. I know several families who are 
encountering this particular challenge just now, and I feel certain the rights of all 
individuals need to be protected at all costs. 
Thank you
Kate McMorrow


